



PEEA 2019 Winter Resource Fair Vendor Registration 

On behalf of Project Elijah Empowering Autism,


We thank you for your interest in offering your valuable resources with the autism community. 
It’s our responsibility as vendors to share as much information as possible so our population 
will have the proper knowledge and confidence as they advocate for their loved one’s.


Thank you in advance


Eric D. Williams

Founder/Humanitarianaire


“Rich from efforts & not by fortune”


Details of the event: 

Location: Shepard Recreation Center

                 5700 Haverford Avenue

                 Philadelphia, PA 19131

              

           (Enter the gym through the 57th St. courtyard entrance by the playground)


Date: December 7, 2019


Set up time: 2:30p-3:30p 


Event time: 4p-7p
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PEEA 2019 Winter Resource Fair Vendor Registration


Please complete the vendor information below and email to: elijah@peea.org no later than 
11/29/19. You will receive a status email with updated information. Space is limited so register 
ASAP.


Business name: ________________________________________________________________


Type of business: _______________________________________________________________


Address: _______________________________________________________________________


Website: _______________________________________________________________________


Email: _________________________________________________________________________


Contact number: _______________________________________________________________


Onsite contact:_________________________________________________________________


Onsite contact number:__________________________________________________________


*Vendors are responsible for providing table and chairs.


** Forms can be downloaded at www.peea.org, click upcoming events tab and select vendor 
registration form.


Any questions please contact Eric Williams at: elijah@peea.org or 267-258-8687.
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